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Planning Board – RPC:  06/27/2011 

Residential Project Meeting 

Meeting Summary 

June 27, 2011 

 

Present:  Judith Esmay, William Dietrich, Michael Hingston, Kate Connolly, Joan Garipay, Vicki Smith, 

Judith Brotman, Iain Sim 

The committee members gathered at the Municipal Building parking lot at 1:30 pm.  With a convoy of 2 

cars, the committee proceeded to tour Etna Village.  Starting at the Etna Post Office, the Committee 

walked down Etna Road to Stevens Road and back through the Village to the intersection of Hanover 

Center Road and Partridge Road. The Committee returned to the Etna Post Office, then drove to the end 

of Quail Road where a view of the Morris barn on King Road was enjoyed. The tour continued to the 

Montessori School on Trescott Road and ended just after 4:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Vicki Smith, Scribe 

NEXT MEETING: July 11, time to be announced depending upon whether staff evaluation will be 

conducted.  Please save the afternoon.  The time will be set after applications received on July 5 are 

reviewed. 


